
   

3/28 Early Dismissal 

3/29 School Closed 

1 Spring Recess 

April 1—5  

9 PTO Meeting 

16 BOE Meeting 

18 Report Cards  

Issued  

18 Elementary Concert 

22 Staff Appreciation 

April 22—26 

  

  

  

  

  

  

April 2024 

School Vision Statement:  

East Amwell Township School District... is a safe, supportive community 

that recognizes all students as unique individuals and provides opportu-

nities for academic, artistic, cultural, emotional, physical, social and char-

acter development in a diverse and ever-changing society.  

 

 

 

 

Greetings! 

At our last Board meeting, the Board approved our school calendar for 
the 2024- 2025 school year. The calendar is posted on our website. 

The preliminary budget was approved by the Board keeping us under 
the state mandate of 2%.  Budget information will be posted on our  
website following approval from the county.  Final Board approval will 
take place in May. 

We are excited to announce that East Amwell has been awarded a 
$10,000 grant from the NJEA and Sustainable NJ for “Interactive School 
Garden Space for Multiple Modalities in Science and Beyond.” The grant 
will be used to enhance our elementary school garden.  Ms. Ernst and 
Mrs. Dolan received the award on behalf of the school on March 21st  at 
the College of New Jersey. Thank you to Ms. Ernst and The East Amwell 
Green Team for all of your work to make our school green. 

Assuming no unforeseen circumstances arise, our last day of school for 
this year will be on June 18th.  Enjoy Spring Break! 

 

Sincerely, 

John Capuano 

Superintendent 

 

 

 

 



 

Dear Parents, 

 

I would like to extend my warmest congratulations to our Drama Club for their exceptional 

rendition of Frozen.  The collaborative efforts of Mrs. Hyatt, Mrs. Bily, and our gifted students 

truly shone through in all three performances. 

 

During the past month, our Peer Leaders actively engaged in a meaningful community service 

Initiative.  This involved a visit to Fisherman’s Mark Food Pantry following our successful food 

Drive.  Through this experience, students were sensitized to real-world issues such as hunger and 

food insecurity, gaining insight into community needs and the challenges faced by individuals. 

 

Furthermore, our school is gearing up for a schoolwide drive for the troops from April 8th 

through April 19th.  We will be gathering donations to contribute to Operation Jersey Cares, who 

will compile and send care packages to deployed troops around the globe. 

 

As a reminder, Spring Break commences on March 29th and concludes on April 7th.  This break 

serves as a well-deserved respite for both our dedicated staff and students.  Wishing you all a nice 

Spring Break! 

 

Sincerely, 

Erin Dolan 

Interim Principal 





April Lunch Menu 

Please use the online Lunch Menu found 

Four Steps: 

1. Click On School Website 

(eastamwell.org) 

2. Click On Lunch Info Tab 

Step 4 

Step 2 

Step 3 



Important Lunch Account Information: 
 
If your family needs meal assistance, the 2023-2024 Application is available under the 
Lunch Info section of the District website. Lunch will be available on the first day of 
school, cost is $3.50 with several menu options.  The daily menu is subject to change 
depending on the availability of menu items, please check the district website for up 
to date information. 

 
During the 2023-2024 school year, the State of New Jersey will be covering the cost of 
lunch for students qualifying for reduced lunch. Families who qualify for reduced 
lunch during the 2023-2024 school year, will receive free lunch and not be required to 
pay the reduced cost.  
 
PaySchools Central can be used to add funds to your child's cafeteria account, set up 
auto replenishments, create meal restrictions and track cafeteria purchases. Parents 
and Guardians must register at PaySchoolsCentral.com and add each student to the 
new account. The Student ID and Name entered must match the information con-
tained in Genesis. Please note that there is a convenience fee for using your credit 

https://www.eastamwell.org/for_parents/lunch_information
https://payschoolscentral.com/
https://parents.c2.genesisedu.net/eastamwell/sis/view?gohome=true




 

 

 

 







GOOD MORNING 

GAMES 

Stay tuned 

for when 

clubs start 

throughout 

YOYO Club 






